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Happy September Birthdays 

9-05 Addison Sandvik 
9-06 Sher Scheiwe 
9-07 Brian Thornton 
9-13 Katie Truong 
9-14 Kristin Gorr 
9-14 Albert Deepe 
9-15 Justin Delvalle 
9-15 Joyce Cattoor 
9-18 Gary Nelson 
9-21 Raylene Olinger 
 

9-29 Cindy Svendsen 
9-30 Madison Truong 
 

     Happy September  
Anniversaries 

 
9-01 Marv & Sara Lindsey 
9-05 Marty & Bill Lepper 

9-06 Eric & Jane Sacher 
9-06 Doug & Susan Warner 
9-06 Jake & Dianne Weber 
9-07 Kris & Dave Tratiak 
9-08 Doug & Mary Beth Bradfield 
9-20 Wendy & Tim McConnell 
9-25 Leon & Bette Rinck/Vandahl 
9-28 Mark & Stacy Sandvik 
9-28 Rod & Raylene Olinger 
9-29 Bert & Cindy Svendsen 

 

Sr. High Youth 
 

 LCMS National Youth Gathering- July 17-21st, 2010  in  
New Orleans.  A non-refundable deposit of $100 is due 
by 9/20/09.  Letters were sent home, if you did not get 
one or would like more information, please speak with 
Gene Carrell or call the church office.  *Open to        
incoming 2010 Sophomores through Seniors graduating 
in 2010.  

 
 Sr. High Youth Mission Trip 2010- June 13-19th, 2010 

will be in Ethete, Wyoming on the Indian Reservation.  
Non-refundable $50 deposit is due by  9/20/09.  *Open 
to  incoming 2010 Freshmen through graduating      
Seniors of 2010. 

 
Thank you for your support of our youth, Concordia!   

 
 

Women’s Corner 
 
Concordia Women:  Please join us for our 
September kick-off & Fall frolic!   

 
When:  Monday, September 28th 
Where:  Cindy Svendsen’s house 

Time:  6:00 pm 
 

Bring your appetite  and a friend or neigh-
bor!   

 
 
 
 

Fall Rummage Sale: 
Mark your Calendars: 

10/16 & 10/17 
Sorting:  10/12-10/15 

 
 

 

A Stewardship Reminder from Concordia’s Stewardship Committee: 
 
Summer is nearly gone and the busy fall schedule is again at hand.  Fall is a beautiful time of year in Steamboat 
with promises of a long Indian summer, golden aspen groves and crisp cool mornings.  But as we enjoy these won-
derful blessings of our awesome God let us not forget to return to Him His rightful share in our blessings.   
 
In a very real sense, we are but renters or sharecroppers leasing all that we have from God our Father for a short 
time.  Like any property owner He expects and deserves a return.  Yes, times are difficult for some, but God’s love 
and care for us is never ceasing.  Let our tithes and offerings this fall reflect our thankfulness and joy in our material 
blessings and the greatest blessing of all – salvation and eternal life through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Please carefully 
consider the return you will render to God on His tremendous investment in you and your life. 
 
Thank you.  May God continue to shower His blessings on each of us and our congregation.    
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Concordia Members’ Corner……… 
 

Men’s Bible Breakfast  is September 12th at  7am at the Egg & I.  Join us for fellowship, study & 
food. 

 
Sunday School kick-off  is 9/13.  There will be Children’s Sunday school during the 10:30 service.  
We are still looking for a few more teacher volunteers.  
 
2nd Annual Thrivent Pig Roast  to benefit adult and youth missions- 9/27!  See information below   
  
 

Concordia’s Website ….. 
 
The address is: www.steamboatlutheran.org 
 
Missed a Sunday?  Do you want to hear the sermon?  You can click on the sermon section and 
choose the audio sermon and listen to it at your computer!  Also, find the latest news and events 
and the calendar which will keep you up-to-date on meetings and happenings!  
 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

SAVE THE DATE – December 5th  
   
Concordia will again be working at the Operation Christmas Child Center in Denver December 5th sorting 
thousands of Christmas boxes for children around the world.  Many of us participated in this mission work over the past 
two years and had great fun.   
 
CONCORDIA’S CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES  
   
This year our congregation will have the opportunity to make our own Christmas shoeboxes for distribution to children 
around the world.  This is an annual function of Operation Christmas Child a division of Samaritan’s Purse Minis-
tries.  Think of the joy of a child opening your box.  Watch for instructions and guidelines for building your boxes.     
 

Thrivent Pig Roast/Mission Fundraiser 
Come Join The Fun!!! 

Roast Pig or Turkey 
Cowboy Baked Beans 

Coleslaw 
Roll 

Drink 
Dessert 

Menu 

All are Welcome!!!  Invite friends and neighbors 
Support our Adult/Youth Mission Teams 

 SUNDAY      
 September 27TH 

12pm -  
Concordia’s  Fellowship Hall 

Cost: 
Free-will 
Offering 


